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This is a horrible that does nothing but enable house less people suffering from 

severe drug addiction. I, as a tax paying citizen also have the right to walk down the 

street, wait at a bus stop, not have to clean up human waste and drug paraphernalia 

by the same people who refuse to better themselves and setup camp on sidewalks. 

I’ve been threatened, had to pickup numerous amounts of human waste, all within 

blocks of where I work and commute. I’ve literally heard these people say they don’t 

want housing. They want to live on the streets because this type of enabling let’s 

them.  


